
 

CRESTWOOD SCHOOL DISTRICT 

JANUARY 27, 2020 

SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT 
 
 
 

TO:  Board of Education 
 

FROM:  Dr. Youssef Mosallam, Superintendent 
 

RE: A. ACTION ITEMS: 
1. None 

 
B. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS: 

1. Kindergarten Enrollment 
2. Superintendent’s Message 

 
 
 

A. ACTION ITEMS  
1.  None 

 
 

B. INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 
1.   Kindergarten Enrollment   

Registration for fall 2020 Kindergarten started on January 6, 2020.  Michigan state 
legislation requires students to be five years old by September 1, 2020.  We do have a 
waiver available for students who will be five years of age by December 1, 2020 and 
whose parents want them to attend kindergarten in the fall of 2020.  
 
Please check our website at www.csdm.k12.mi.us for enrollment requirements or call 
our office for information at 278-0906.  Parents can pick up a sheet with the 
requirements for registration at our office at 27235 Joy Rd.   

 
2.   Superintendent’s Message 
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